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Message:
I am writing as a concerned resident of Fort Worth, Texas,
to strongly oppose the current efforts to redraw Texas’s
congressional maps mid-decade. These redistricting
efforts appear to be nothing more than a partisan attempt
to entrench political power at the expense of fair
representation.

It is deeply troubling that these proposed changes are
being considered outside of the standard redistricting
cycle and without transparent justification. This process
undermines the fundamental principle of representative
democracy. Redistricting should serve the people, not
political parties, and it should protect the voting power of
all Texans, regardless of race, region, or political
affiliation.

As a voter, I want to feel confident that my voice matters
and that the maps are drawn fairly, based on population
and community needs, not partisan advantage. These
actions, if allowed to move forward, will erode public trust
in our institutions and further polarize an already divided
electorate.

I urge the committee to reject this effort and instead
commit to a transparent, nonpartisan approach that
upholds the integrity of our elections and the rights of
every Texan to have equal representation.




